
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Hearing 

September 27, 2013 Ref. 2013-H-103 

The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) will hold a hearing in September to 
consider the request from Atomic Energy of Canada Limited (AECL) for an exemption 
from the application of sections 15.01 and 15.02 of the Class II Nuclear Facilities and 
Prescribed Equipment Regulations, which require that a radiation safety officer be 
appointed for a licensee that operates a Class II nuclear facility. AECL is located in Chalk 
River, Ontario. 

The Commission has determined that a public hearing is not necessary to consider the 
request from AECL in this case. The hearing will be conducted by way of written 
submissions from CNSC staff and AECL.  

Following the deliberations and decision of the Commission on this matter, a Record of 
Proceedings, including Reasons for Decision will be published on the CNSC Web site 
and made available to the public. 

CNSC staff’s recommendations and the hearing submission from AECL are not available 
on-line and must be requested through the Secretariat at the address below: 

c/o Marie-Claude Valade 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  Tel.: 613-947-8597 or 1-800-668-5284 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046   Fax: 613-995-5086 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9 E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 
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